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New Judge Appointments

Please note that effective May 5, 2014, several Judges have changed locations. Those changes are as 
follows: 

 

Judge Kutz is moving to Harrisburg;

Judge Weyl is moving to Lancaster;

Judge Hetrick is moving to Reading;

Judge Puhala is moving to Allentown; and

Judge Beach is moving to Philadelphia.

 

For more information please contact Paul Fires at pfires@wglaw.com or 215.972.7904.
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